
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 

 
 

Bendigo And Adelaide Bank 
interim financial result announcement 

for the half year ended 31 December 2020 
 

   
 
14 January 2021 
 
 
Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (ASX: BEN), will release its interim financial results for the half year 
ended 31 December 2020 on Monday, 15 February 2021. 
 
A results briefing will be hosted by Managing Director, Marnie Baker, and Chief Financial Officer, Travis 
Crouch, at 10:00am (Australian Eastern Daylight Time) on 15 February 2021. 
 
This briefing will be available via webcast on the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank website 
(www.bendigoadelaide.com.au) or via the following link – 2021 Interim Financial Results Announcement. 
 
A replay of the webcast will then be made available at the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank website from 2.00pm 
AEDT (www.bendigoadelaide.com.au/). 
 
Approved for release by: Carmen Lunderstedt (Company Secretary) 
 
 
 

  

Media enquiries 
Simon Fitzgerald, Head of Public Relations 
P: 08 8300 6019   M: 0427 460 046 
E: simon.fitzgerald@bendigoadelaide.com.au 

Investor enquiries 
Karen McRae, Head of Investor Relations 
P: 03 8414 7060   M: 0417 186 500 
E: karen.mcrae@bendigoadelaide.com.au 

 
 
About Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited 
Bendigo and Adelaide Bank is Australia's fifth largest retail bank, with more than 7,000 staff helping our 1.9 
million customers to achieve their financial goals. Bendigo and Adelaide Bank's vision is to be Australia's 
bank of choice, by feeding into the prosperity of customers and their communities.  
 
 
Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited 
ABN 11 068 049 178   AFSL 237879 
 

The Bendigo Centre 
PO Box 480 
Bendigo  Victoria  3552 

Telephone 1300 361 911 
Facsimile +61 3 5485 7000 
www.bendigoadelaide.com.au 
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